SHEO’s 2018 AGM will take place on Tuesday, May 15, at 7:PM, in the Board room (next to our ice surface) at the Jim Durrell Rec. Centre, 1265 Walkley Road, Ottawa.   Players and members are encouraged to join us for pre-meeting pizza at 6:30PM.  
Please RSVP to agm@sheo.ca if you plan to attend the meetings so we can plan the how much pizza to order.  We can also arrange a connection for those of you that would like to participate by Skype.  Please RSVP if you would like to participate by Skype so we can ensure a connection.  
Please contact the AGM committee (AGM@sheo.ca) with any AGM questions you may have.  
Board Positions
The President and Director of finance positions are at the end of their term.  The incumbents, John Jacobs and Brian Lonz, have offered to continue in these positions.   We also have nominations for the Director of Risk and Safety, Director of Marketing, Secretary and coordinators for House League and Novice/Development programs.  We continue to look for a director of Special Events and a coordinator for the Intermediate program.   Please contact the nominations committee (AGM@sheo.ca) by May 8 if you are interested in running for any of the positions.  
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